Bryan Bondy

From: Mary Bergen

Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 1:05 PM

To: Bryan Bondy

Cc: Pete Kaiser

Subject: Comment on Habitat Monitoring Plans

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi, Bryan -

First | want to say | think the two monitoring plans are solid and the budgets reasonable.

| do have one suggestion and that is to plan on doing the baseline monitoring in year 2 and 3.

The baseline monitoring is used to map the location of habitat features (e.g., riffles and pools) and during high flows, the locations often change. If
there isn't much flow, it might not be necessary to do the additional monitoring. But with high flows, it will be needed.

Thanks for the good work

Mary Bergen
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